
 

 

INFORMATION 

 Guidelines for the Rate of Return for Gas Transmission 
and Distribution Networks 

PUBLICATION OF SUBMISSIONS RECEIVED 

On 6 August 2013 the Economic Regulation Authority issued its Draft Rate of Return 
Guidelines and an Explanatory Statement for the Draft Rate of Return Guidelines.  
Interested parties were invited to make submissions on these publications by 
19 September 2013.  Submissions were received from: 
 

 Dampier Bunbury Pipeline (DBP) 

 DUET Group 

 APA Group  

 Goldfields Gas Transmission 

 Water Corporation 

 Energy Networks Association (ENA) 

 Australian Pipeline Industry Association (APIA) 

 Western Australian Treasury Corporation 

 ATCO Gas Australia 

 United Energy and Multinet Gas 
 
These submissions are available on the ERA website. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 

Richard Begley 
Principal Regulatory Advisor 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 

Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 08 9381 2144 
Fax: 08 9381 3877 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/access/gas-access/guidelines/

